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Welcome Message from the Chairman 
 

Ramkhamhaeng Advent International School begins its 19th year of service to the 
international community, where 24 nationalities are represented. We are indeed 
grateful to our God for His continuous blessings for the success of this institution. It is 
with grateful hearts we welcome our students, faculty and staff for the new academic 
year (2018-2019). 
 
The Western Association of Schools and Colleges (WASC) has extended accreditation 
of RAIS for six years, until 2022.  The mid-cycle visit of WASC team and the Office of 
National Education Standards and Quality Assessment (ONESQA) of Thai Ministry of 
Education are due to visit RAIS in March 2019.  RAIS is already certified by ISO 

9001:2015 for a 3-year period, ending 2020.  These continuous assessments provide assurance to parents 
and stakeholders that RAIS meets standards in providing the best education possible to our students to excel 
in their studies. 
 
Another important milestone RAIS has achieved in January 2018 was the opening of B2 building, which 
houses the new EFL classrooms, a spacious teacher’s lounge, additional art and music rooms, and an indoor 
gym.  Another six-storeyed building is being constructed to house the well-equipped art and science 
laboratories for secondary school classes. 
 
Many of our students have engaged in various interschool competitions in sports (ISAA), spelling (Spelling 
Bee), math (SASMO), writing (World-PEC, Junior Dublin Literacy), music and dance (Music Challenge) and 
many more.  I congratulate those who received certificates, prices, championships, and even scholarships.  
 
Throughout the school year, RAIS teachers participated in targeted professional development on topics 
related to their subjects.  These trainings were held locally, nationally, and internationally.  The school’s 
human resources department and Professional Development committee make sure that our teachers are 
kept updated on current educational trends, where students will reap the benefits. 
 
We do acknowledge the assistance given by the Royal Thai Police and the Italian-Thai road construction 
company, easing the traffic conjunction in front of the school. 
 
I sincerely acknowledge the support and suggestions given by our parents for the development of this 
institution.  I also thank all the parents for having placed their trust and confidence in our administration, 
faculty and staff. 
 
I am grateful to my fellow administrators, faculty and staff for their commitment and dedication in carrying out 
the responsibilities for the success of RAIS. 
 
I praise God for His sustaining grace during the last eighteen (18) blessed years and look forward to a more 
successful and enriching academic year (2018-2019). It is accomplished, as we commit to our mission and 
work toward the success of our students. 
 
May God bless you all. 
 
 
Udom Srikureja 
Chairman, RAIS Board of Management 


